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November 15, 2024 

Sunrise Police Officers’ Retirement Plan  
Attn: Board of Trustees 
13790 NW 4 Street, Suite 105  
Sunrise, Florida 33325 
Via email: pattyo@sunrisepolicepension.com  
 
 
Re: Sunrise Police Officers’ Retirement Plan open seat    
 
Dear Trustees: 
 

It is my understanding that the Board of Trustees is appointing a fifth member to 
the police board. The composition of the board was recently changed without seeking our 
input or consent. Since 1989, the composition of the board was an all-active police board. 
That composition was negotiated through the collective bargaining process.  

 
I am certain that you understand the importance of this decision. For that reason, 

the Broward PBA is hereby recommending that the board appoint a retired member of the 
Sunrise Police Retirement Plan for the open seat. Please accept this as our firm 
endorsement. 

 
Who best to protect the plan, but a vested member? Who best to understand the 

needs of our police officers, but a retired officer? Please feel free to contact me if you 
have any questions or need any additional information. 

 
       

Sincerely, 
 

 
Rod Skirvin    
President 
 
RS/jc 
 
 
Cc:  Mayor Mike Ryan, City of Sunrise 
 Sunrise City Commissioners 
 William Gordon, PBA Representative 


